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Good morning all.  I've watched and participated in meetings and spoken to you
about this legislation for several years.  This legislation has been studied and
improved based on hours of study and testimony from countless people.  It still
is not perfect--rarely can a new system begin in the perfect state--but it is a
huge positive step forward.  You have all the technical information you need, so I
will not say it all again.  But I will say this:

“An independent economic study presented to the legislature in 2019 
shows HB 2020 will add to household income across all tax brackets, 
with the most going to low-income households, because it will create 
thousands of good-paying jobs and the transition to cleaner energy will 
lower costs for people and businesses.” 

Let's move this forward. Thank you for all you have done.
Nancy Pfeiler
448 Sunwood Dr NW
Salem, OR 97304
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